COMMENT SHEET

Virtual Public Information Presentation
Devlin Road Widening

Wednesday, May 26, 2021
PLEASE PRINT

NAME:
ADDRESS:
EMAIL ADDRESS:

1. Do you think the design of this project meets the needs of the
communitye Please explain.
Comments:

2. What specific concerns do you have regarding the proposed project?
Comments:

3. Please provide additional information you feel would assist in the
completion of this project.
Comments:

4. Would you like to provide any input or express any concerns regarding the
Environmental Studies performed for the projecte

Comments:

5. How did you hear about this presentation?2

Comments:

Mr. Anwar Maharmeh, Project Manager
Prince William County Department of Transportation
5 County Complex, Suite 290
Prince William, Virginia 22192 Phone: 703-792-8639

The comment period ends June 09, 2021.




